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First Baptist Jackson 

Connection Card 
June 21, 2020 

 

 Every Wednesday night, our   
 church gathers to pray for the 
 needs of people in our church. If 
 you have a prayer request, you 
 can email it to office@fbcj.us or  
 write it down here.  Please leave  
 this tear off slip on the table in the 
 foyer.   
 If you would like a list of the 
 prayer requests, pick one up in 
 the foyer. 

 

PRAYER REQUEST: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pastors & Support Staff  
Troy Richards – Senior Pastor 
troy@fbcj.us (270) 256-0908 
 

Daniel Maasen – Worship & Media Pastor 
daniel@fbcj.us (636) 248-6083 
 

Randy Riley – Senior Adult Pastor 
randy@fbcj.us  (573) 987-8096 
 

Josh Humphreys –  
Small Group Development Coordinator 
 

Sunday, June 21 
9:00a –    Morning Worship (In Person and ONLINE) & Graduate Recognition 
10:30a –  Drive In Worship  (Church Parking Lot-stay in your cars, please!) 
5:00p –    Adult 4 Sunday School Bible Study with Pastor Randy (ONLINE) 
                  Lessons 2 & 3 Proverbs 
 

Monday, June 22 
10:00a –   Library Team 
 
 

Tuesday, June 23 
9:00a –     FBC-J Kids with Lois Dawes (ONLINE) 
 

Wednesday, June 24 
9:00a –     FBC-J Kids with Laura Robinson (ONLINE) 
6:00p –     Prayer & Adult Bible Study with Pastor Troy (ONLINE) 
6:30p –     Youth Gathering with Pastor Daniel (In Person) 
 

Thursday, June 25 
10:00a –    FBC-J Kids with Rick Williams (ONLINE) 
 

Saturday, June 27 
6:30a –      Men’s Discipleship #1  (Meets weekly ONLINE) 
 

ACTEENS GARAGE SALE 
The Acteens annual garage sale will be July 8-9 and we are accepting donations 
NOW!  Bring your items to The Bridge during regular office hours 8:30a-4:00p  
(M-Thurs).  Call the church office when you arrive and someone will come and 
assist you.  All proceeds will go toward the Acteens summer mission trip and Light 
of Life Girls Day Center in Bangladesh.   
 

WELCOME NEW STAFF 
Please make welcome Josh Humphreys to the FBC-J staff as temporary part-time  
Small Group Development Coordinator.  Josh will be with us for the next 8 weeks 
and his first day in the office will be Monday, June 22.    

This Week’s Calendar 

Church Contact Info: 
(573) 243-8415 
e-mail:  office@fbcj.us 
website:  www.fbcj.us 
 

Suzanne Parr – Admin. Asst./ 
Office Manager  office@fbcj.us 
 

Sherry Pressley – Admin. Asst./ 
Financials   finance@fbcj.us 
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  CALL TO WORSHIP 

ANNOUNCEMENT VIDEO 
 

                                                                    WORSHIP 
   Hosanna (Praise Is Rising) 

Good Good Father 
Is He Worthy? 

 
WORSHIP THROUGH GIVING 

 
WORSHIP THROUGH THE WORD 

  “What Do You Want?” 
                                                                 Psalm 78: 1-8 

 

INVITATION 
BENEDICTION 

 
 
 
 

                                                 
                                                                                       
                   
 
    Please make sure to pick up a Father’s Day gift in the foyer after the service!   

 
       
       

         
 
 
 

      
    

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
    

WELCOME! 
We would like to say WELCOME and 
thank you for visiting with us today! 
Our pastors would love to follow up 
with you after your visit.  You can 
contact our Senior Pastor Troy 
Richards at (270) 256-0908 or visit 
with him after the service at the 
Welcome Center in the foyer.  Please 
fill out this slip and leave on the table 
in the foyer. 
 

Name: ________________________ 
 
Address: ______________________ 
 

______________________________ 
 

Email: ________________________ 
 

Phone #: ______________________ 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Please submit any 
articles or 

announcements for the 
July EVANGEL to 

Suzanne in the church 
office by this  
Wed. June 24 

ORDER OF WORSHIP 

WELCOME TO FIRST BAPTIST JACKSON 

We are so thankful you chose to worship with us today!  We believe that 
God brought you here for a reason and we’re just happy you’re here. You 
may find information and answers to (just about) all your questions at 
the Welcome Center in the foyer, but feel free to come up to any of us 
and get acquainted if we haven’t met you yet.  We would love to have 
the opportunity to share with you what God is doing here at FBC-J – 
there’s so much to tell!             

 SUNDAY MORNING WORSHIP 
Join us for corporate worship in the Worship Center at 9:00 a.m.  There will be 
modifications to ensure everyone’s safety and well-being.  If you can’t be here in 
person, the worship service with music is LIVE streamed on our Facebook page, 
You Tube and on our website: www.fbcj.us at 9:00 a.m.  We also offer a drive in 
worship service at 10:30 a.m. through Sun. June 28.   Rain or shine.  Watch as the 
sermon comes to you from The Bridge parking lot and listen from your car radio 
95.3 FM.   We ask that you practice social distancing and stay in your car.   
  

We are offering online Zoom classes for kids Pre-School thru Grade 6 three mornings 
a week (Tues-Thurs) taught by our members.  If you are not receiving notifications 
by email about the classes, please contact the church office to sign up.   
 

  LIBRARY IS OPEN!  
 
 

CHURCH LIBRARY IS OPEN! 

 

Last Week’s Report 
 

Budget Received:      $ 6,684.00                   9 a.m. Corporate Worship:  134 
Budget Required:      $ 9,053.13               
 

 

*Online Contributions are reported once a month and aren’t reflected in Budget Received 
  

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

We need help with various tasks on Sunday mornings for the 9:00 a.m. worship  
service.  You will need to be here at 8:15 a.m. and be willing to wear a mask.  There 
is an opening for RESTROOM DUTY next Sunday June 28.  If you can help, please see 
the sign up sheet in the foyer.   
 e-mail: troy@fbcj.us, call/text (270) 256- 
 
 

If you can help, let Pastor Troy know by e-mail: troy@fbcj.us, call or text 
(270) 256-0908 
 

ORGANIZATIONAL TEAM MEETING 

There will be an Organizational Team Meeting next Sun. June 28 at 5:00 p.m.  
Rooms will be assigned to teams for social distancing purposes.  There will not be a 
large group meeting.  Someone from your team will contact you and let you know 
which room you will be meeting in.  If you have any questions, please contact  
Lisa Crites or someone from Committee on Committees.   
 

 BUSINESS MEETING PACKETS 

If you were unable to attend last Sunday’s business meeting, we would be happy to 
send you the handouts and minutes from the meeting.  Contact the church office 
to request a packet.  

 MID-WEEK CLASSES FOR KIDS 

Happy Father’s Day! 

Come and visit our church library during the week (M-Thurs 8:30a-4:00p).  We  
have added many new and donated items.  If you prefer, you can call the church 
office with special requests and set up a time to have items delivered to you.  

 

office with special requests and set up a time to have items delivered to you.  
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